Employee Survey

Key Findings:

This survey noted that of those who responded 80% of the staff either agreed/strongly agreed that they are 'Valued members of the office'. Also, when asked about the 'overall tone' of the office was 'friendly' 95% of the respondents agreed/strongly agreed. Professional Development was also seen to be encouraged by 75% of the respondents.

Actions Taken:

We continue to look for ways to encourage good communication between the staff and the leadership by weekly Supervisors Meetings who in turn work with their respective staffs to communicate office information to all staff. Professional Development is also a priority with quarterly office wide staff meetings/in-service as well as other university training opportunities as well as state/regional/ and national meetings where funding is available. We strive to make the workplace a professional and inviting environment where skills can be developed and the work challenging and rewarding.